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The proposal under consideration to alter our short term rental code would demolish the real
estate market, prevent not only sales but
short term housing rentals for those construction contractors working on our numerous projects
around town, and turn Ketchum into a ghost town. Real
Estate and tourism drives our local economy. Our community doesn't offer much other
employment opportunity.

Cheryl Concannon
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